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Community Outreach Update 

 

Santa Arrived at Linda Tutt HS 

Right in the “Nick” of time! 

Bolivar Masonic Lodge officers 

Charles Kesseler and Brian Hoff, 

long-time partners with Sanger 

ISD Community Outreach, 

arrived with a $500 donation for 

the Community Outreach 

Department to continue helping 

all our families, students, and 

community in need. Thank you 

for all you do, and we look 

forward to many more years! 

Santa #2 

None other than Joshua 

Burnett, Director of Operations 

at 

Phaedrus 

LLC, 

came to 

see how 

their 

company 

could 

assist us.  

Then with a glimmer of hope, 

he arrived with a donation of 

$2,191 for the Community 

Outreach Department to assist 

all families in need.  Thank 

you and we look forward to our 

continued partnership in 

Education. 

It’s A Winter Wonderland! 

 

 

 

And to All A Good Night! 
 

See You Next Year! 
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Dodgeball for Food Pantry 

 
 

    Sanger Craft Fair  
      
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Winter Wonderland Volunteers 
 
We couldn’t have done it without you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday Backpack Food Pantry takes the WIN 

with help from the CCI Littles and Coach 

Escobedo, throwing in a Dodgeball 

Tournament as the reward!   

Thank you all so much! 

The Sanger High School Annual Craft Fair went off 

once again this year in full Christmas Cheer! Your 

ticket to shop was a gift to help feed the less fortunate. 

Indeed, you gave us the most significant present of all! 

The students came in to deliver the canned goods and 

products received, and our Friday Backpack Pantry is 

cheerfully full!   

Thank you, Ladies & Gentlemen! 
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Secret Santa Deliveries 
 

 

A Huge Shout-Out to all our Secret Santas this year! 

You were a hit and a true Blessing to so many 

families. The parents' look when they saw the Santa 

gifts was teary and blissful! They never imagined so 

many blessings for their kids, especially during their 

trying times this year.  

First Denton Mission Minister Doug and his 

friendly Elf, Becky Knight, delivered toys 

handmade with love by the Grandmas at First 

Denton, Knitted Hats for all the warmth in the 

world! Thank you so much for all you do, and we 

are going to miss those Hats from now on! 

  

Some of our kids at Robin’s Nest in Valley View 

Thank You from the bottom of their warm hearts! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You've heard of "Letters to Santa," well, here we have some 

 "Letters of Appreciation for My Secret Santa"  
from families and kids who had a blessed and joyful day  

because of your generosity…. 

   

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Dear Father Christmas, on behalf of Lhaissa, Carlos, and 

Gregory, I want to thank you for the gifts and expressions of 

affection, they are very happy.  God Bless your life greatly”.   

Secret Santa to Family #5 – Thank you to Mrs. Emily 

Landers and her students at Linda Tutt HS-Challenge  

From Family #9 

Thank you very much for all the gifts we received. We are 

grateful for everything, may God bless you, Merry 

Christmas and New Year.   

Thank you Secret Santa William & Tammy Burton & 

Heather Roberts & the Girls 


